
 

 

SDMC Meeting 

Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

Minutes 

 

At 4:20, Principal Galindo started the meeting off talking about the budget for the upcoming 

school year. The budget will be less than we would like it to be for this upcoming school year, 

however we will still ensure that our scholars are provided with the best education possible. 

The next thing that was discussed was the Master Schedule. Teachers asked if the schedules 

can be a bit more balanced upon the arrival of our scholars on the first day. Teachers were 

assured that schedules would be handled the way they need to so that scholars will be placed 

appropriately. We also stated that we will continue with our 7 period a day schedule as it is 

working well this school year, and it is also more cost effective. 

The last thing that was discussed was the bell schedule for the upcoming school year. There will 

be a few adjustments to the schedule to enforce those structured small group instructions that 

will help scholars to achieve more. It is still a work in progress, but the finished product will be 

another exciting beginning for Fonville in the coming school year. 


